Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
September 5, 2017
Re:
New Job Description – “Director of Comprehensive Health Services”
Student Services is requesting that the position “District Health Coordinator” be upgraded to “Director of Comprehensive Health Services”. This new job description better aligns the responsibilities and overall requirements of this leadership position with District health needs in today’s environment.

Human Resources recommends approval of this position as proposed.   
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